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 NORTON-ON-DERWENT TOWN COUNCIL 

 
Minutes of the Extraordinary Meeting of the Town Council held in the Council Chamber,  

Commercial Street, Norton-on-Derwent on Monday 27 June 2022 at 6.30pm. 
 
 

PRESENT Cllrs D Keal (Mayor), M Brampton (Deputy Mayor), I Conlan, P Farndale, R 
King, D Lloyd-Williams, S Shaw, A Spencer, and H Spencer. 

 
 IN ATTENDANCE  S Rainsbury (Clerk), and T Hicks (Deputy Clerk). 
 
 
 APOLOGIES  Councillors L Burr MBE, and F Maietta. 
 
  
37. PUBLIC SESSION 
                 
 None. 
 
38. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 

None. 
 
39. NORTON SKATE PARK 

Members to receive a report in connection with the large half pipe for refurbishment and repairs and 
select a preferred contractor, and discuss any further matters therein which may arise during 
discussion that require finalising before instruction.   
 
This would be subject to funding, of which the District Council have agreed to give Norton Town 
Council £50,000, so any agreement would be subject to receipt of this, but the Mayor confirmed this 
should be forthcoming. 
 
Members discussed the three quotations.  The quotation from Campbell Design was for a new build 
option only so this was discounted.  Cllr Lloyd-Williams said that there was a discrepancy between 
the quotes, that they were not quite ‘like for like’ and that A1 ramps had taken account of 
dismantling as per the Westlakes survey report, but that King Ramps did not.  The quotes did also 
not include the wall ride to the eastern flank of the large half pipe which is required as a run off from 
the pyramid. 
 
The discussions continued and it was suggested to go back to King Ramps and ask them for the two 
cost additions, and to proceed with them without returning to council if the quotation came back 
below the £50,000.   
 
It was therefore RESOLVED; 
1) Return to King Ramps and ask for the quote to include the dismantling and rebuilding of the half 
pipe, and to include the costs for the wall ride to the eastern flank. 
2) Proceed with King Ramps without returning to Council, should the quote be returned under 
£50,000, subject to the receipt of funds. 

  

(Meeting closed at 7.20pm) 
 
 

                                         (Chairman) 


